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St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School 
          “Be blessed by God, be happy and aspire to be…” 
 
 
 
21st May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
 
Primary Admissions-Reception 2020 
 
A very warm welcome to children and their families who will be joining us in 
September 2020. We are delighted that you will become part of the St 
Matthew’s family, we can’t wait to meet you all. 
 
There are 2 classes in Reception and the teachers will be Mrs. Shaikh (EYFS 
Leader/Assistant Headteacher) and Mrs. Hatton.  
 
Due to the current situation we will not be holding transition as we normally 
do, but we will be in touch soon with you via telephone to discuss further what 
will be happening in September. In the meantime, please keep an eye on the 
school website, as we will be posting updates as well as video messages for 
the children. 
 
Please find enclosed an Induction Pack, Welcome to Reception, Free School 
Meal Form, Starting School Checklist and activities you can be doing to help 
your child prepare for Reception. There is also an All About Me sheet to fill in 
with your child. Please can all forms be returned to the school office between 
9:00am-12:00pm before Monday 22nd June 2020. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
Keep Safe, 
 
 
Mrs. N. Shaikh 
 
EYFS LEADER 
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER 
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